
Dear John,

Thanks for coordinating with Marc. I am glad you like the diagrams. In March 10, we had a 

pre-shipping party at our studio with all participants. Last Monday, we shipped the models, 

tables, lighting fixtures, large drawings with frames, and a kiosk by ship. There are some 

comments and suggestions, which we will reflect on the second part of the exhibits, which 

will be sent by airplane in April. And we had a press conference last Thursday. About 25 

media including major newspapers and a TV channel covered what we opened to the public.

I attach a few.

http://www.yonhapnews.co.kr/bulletin/2016/03/17/0200000000AKR20160317096700005.HT

ML?input=1195m

http://www.edaily.co.kr/news/NewsRead.edy?SCD=JI41&newsid=03345606612584304&DC

D=A404&OutLnkChk=Y

http://news.kbs.co.kr/news/view.do?ncd=3249776&ref=A

Now we will work on the catalog and on the detailed analysis of buildings and urban context, 

and their design. I will send you more images as we develop them.

Best, Sung.


